
 

 

 

9th July 2021 

 

Dear parent/guardian 

 

Year 4 – Residential trip to Whitby Beach, North Yorkshire 9th – 11th May 2022 

 

Next year, we would like to provide a new and exciting opportunity for the children going in 

to Year 4 by taking them on a residential trip to Whitby beach. This trip will take place from 

Monday 9th May – Wednesday 11th May 2022. Children will spend time on the beach doing 

several coastal related activities including coastal walks, fossil hunting and beach art.   

 

A virtual meeting has been scheduled for Thursday 9th September at 6.00pm to give you 

further details on this visit and provide you with an opportunity to ask questions before 

making your decision.  

 

The cost of the trip to parents will be £150.00 with activities and travel being fully funded 

by the school.  Pupils in receipt of Pupil Premium will be charged half the total cost, 

therefore £75.00.This cost includes transport, accommodation in the YHA, food and all 

activities. 

 

We are sending this letter out prior to the autumn term as we are aware that there is a 

higher than normal financial cost to this trip. We will ask for payments to be made in 6 

instalments of £25.00 (£12.50 for pupil premium) to help spread the cost. We would be 

grateful if you would register your interest in this trip by paying a £50 (£25.00 for pp) non-

refundable deposit. This deposit can be split over 2 payments of £25.00 (£12.50 for pp) with 

the first payment by Monday 2nd August and the second by Monday 13th September. 

Payments are to be made on SIMS Pay, listed under the Trips heading. 

 

Children not reserving a place by Monday 13th September will unfortunately not be able to 

join in the activity at a later date as we have to reserve places with the YHA on this date. 

 

Please note that this trip will not go ahead if enough contributions are not received.  Children 

not taking part will undertake normal lessons at school. 

 

If you would like further details on the YHA please visit https://www.yha.org.uk/hostel/yha-

whitby or if you have any questions before our virtual meeting you can contact me on: 

 

t_brown@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Brown and the Year 4 team. 

MANOR PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Ulverscroft Road 

Coventry    

CV3 5EZ 

 

Telephone: 024 7650 1736 

E-mail: admin@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs J O’Connor 
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